
SWINDON BOROUGH COUNCIL 

Notice of Conclusion of Audit 2019/20 

In accordance with Regulation 16(1) of the Accounts and Audit (England) 
Regulations 2015, notice is hereby given that the audit of the accounts and other 
financial documents of Swindon Borough Council for the year ended 31st March 
2020, concluded on 3 February 2021. 

The Council’s Auditors, Grant Thornton UK LLP, have issued an unqualified 
opinion of the accounts.   

The statement of accounts has been published and is available to view under 
Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 via the Council’s website: 
www.swindon.gov.uk or by contacting the Council at the address below. Copies of 
the statements of account are available on payment of a reasonable sum for each 
copy. 

 
Mick Bowden 
Corporate Director of Finance and Assets  
Civic Offices 
Swindon SN1 2JH 

http://www.swindon.gov.uk/info/20028/open_data_and_transparency/258/annual_accounts

